
Dear Writing Center Constituents, 
 
My name is Carey Smitherman Clark, and I serve as the Director of the Center for Writing & 
Communication at the University of Central Arkansas.  
 
I am writing on behalf of the South Central Writing Centers Association (SCWCA). Founded in 1989, 
SCWCA is a regional affiliate of the International Writing Centers Association. The purpose of SCWCA 
is to foster communication among writing center personnel and to provide a forum for professional 
concerns. Members include directors and staff of writing centers and persons interested in writing centers. 
SCWCA membership consists of, but is not limited to, individuals from Arkansas, Oklahoma, Louisiana, 
and Texas. 
 
I currently serve as the at-large representative for the State of Arkansas on the SCWCA Executive Board. 
In this capacity, my job is to act as a liaison between writing center personnel in my state and the 
organization. 
 
To that end, feel free to email me to tell me more about your center, to ask any questions about becoming 
more involved in SCWCA, or to find out more about what we can do to support you and your writing 
center work. If there are specific projects you would like to see us undertake, issues we can address, 
questions we can answer, or information we can provide, please let me know. 
 
Finally, if you are not yet a member of SCWCA, you can find out more about membership benefits and 
join for free at ​https://scwca.net/member-info/join-scwca/​.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. You can reach me at this email address: ​cclark@uca.edu​. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carey Smitherman Clark, PhD 
Director, Center for Writing & Communication 
University of Central Arkansas 
cclark@uca.edu 
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